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Let us share the Pilgrims of Hope 
prayer and our class prayers



Each of our classes has completed a Pilgrims of Hope 
pledge in our RE lessons. The class pledges have been 
brought together and combined with pledges made by 
our families on the Arts Day on 5th July and the pledge 
made by our Governors. 

Our final Pilgrims of Hope School Pledge will be put 
onto our website and also shared with CAFOD. 





We work together with CAFOD and our local Caritas to be practical signs 

of hope and put love into action.

We are good stewards of the earth, knowing that the earth’s gifts are for 

everyone, not just for a privileged few.

We do this by not wasting water, energy and food

Keeping our world clean – picking up litter, supporting climate action – stopping 

deforestation and planting trees



Our Pilgrims of Hope 

Celebration gifts for each class

Supporting our pledge to help others 

including CAFOD.

World gifts help people around the 

world to…

We work together with CAFOD and our local Caritas to be 

practical signs of hope and put love into action.


